
Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
Welcome to yet another busy week of learning at South.  
 
RUOK Day 
Last Thursday 9th September, all students K-6 were involved 
in R U Ok Day activities. The day was a terrific opportunity 
for our students to learn about the importance of kindness 
and checking in on another’s wellbeing. The students also 
painted kindness rocks to take home as a reminder of the 
importance of sharing kindness with their families as well.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Game Changer 
Throughout the term students from Yr 6 Trickett, as part of 
their STEM program, have participated in the 2020 Game 
Changer Challenge. The challenge required students to be 
part of a team and work collaboratively on creating a 
technology device designed to bring the community closer 
together. As part of this challenge, students had to submit a 
video to promote their ideas and creation to a judging panel.  
The design thinking challenge was open to all 2,200 public 
schools across the state, and I am excited to announce that 
two of our school teams have made it through to the 
semi-finals. Huge thanks to Miss Sutton and Miss Baker for 
coordinating this great learning opportunity.  
 
Debating 
Congratulations to our debating team, of Ava Richards, 
Keely Hussey, Saskia Malin and Max Ferguson, who were 

outstanding 
against the 
Barham Red 
Debating Team. 
Our students 
demonstrated 
that they had 
built on their 
feedback from 
the previous 

round and were able to secure the win. Congratulations to 
Barham Blue team who were the overall winners of the 
Premier’s Debating Competition.   
 
Bush Poets 
Next Thursday, five Yr 6 students will present a poem of 
choice to a small representation of the Bush Poet Society. 
This will be a COVID safe event, taking place under the Bus 
Shelter, allowing for 1.5 social distancing.  The following 
students will each perform an Australian poem. 

1. Abbey Doncon 'After All' by Henry Lawson 
2.  Ava Richards  'Where the Pelican Builds her Nest' by 
 Mary Hannay-Foott 
3.  Saskia Malin  'Bellbirds' by Henry Kendall 
4.  Brooklyn Barnes  'Weary Will' by Banjo Paterson 
5.  Mya Crampton  'Old Man Platypus' by A.B Paterson 
 
MaraFun School Based Fundraiser 
Marafun will take place this Friday the 18th September, 
between recess and lunch, with Kinder to Yr 2 and Yr 3- Yr 6 
students, completing two separate obstacle courses. Yr 6 
and Miss Kerry have developed two really fun and 
challenging courses for all those students who have elected 
to participate in this new initiative.  
A pledge sheet for sponsors has been sent home and is due 
back to your child’s teacher by this Thursday.  If you require 
another copy please contact the school office. 

Important Dates for MaraFun: 
Pledge Sheet due: Thursday 17th September 
MaraFun:  Friday 18th September 
Pledges/sponsorship due:  Tuesday 25th September 
 
Last day of Term is Kick the Footy Day 
As a fun way to end the term, students and staff are invited 
to come along dressed in their favourite footy colours, next 
Friday 25th September, as part of Kick the Footy Day! 
Throughout the day students will have the opportunity to be 
involved in mini-games and tabloid activities on the oval.  
 
Cross Country 
Due to COVID-19, this year the school will run a modified 
cross-country event, next Monday 21st September.  
Students from Yr 2- Yr 6 that have qualified in this event will 
need to wear sports uniform and runners. Students will also 
need an additional water bottle as the forecast is for a warm 
day.  
Class teachers will let their students know this week who has 
been successful. 
Course Distances: 
Age 8, 9 &10 yrs run a 2km course.  
Age 11-13 yrs run a 3km course.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P&C Meeting 
The next P&C meeting is scheduled for this evening at 7pm. 
All participants are asked to RSVP to Heidi Plant, as this 
meeting will once again be via zoom.  
hei_deni@hotmail.com 
 
Have a wonderful week!  

Liz Dudley 
Principal 
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 2021 Kindergarten Enrolment Forms 
We are excited to announce we are rolling out the new Online Enrolment system from Monday, 
14th September 2020 for next year’s Kindergarten students.  
The Online Enrolment System is designed to provide flexibility for our parents to submit an 
enrolment application online and at the time that best suits you. The application can be accessed 
on all browsers and mobile devices including iOS and Android.  
 
The online application process is currently restricted to: 
· Enrolments into local area schools only 
· Children who are Australian citizens, New Zealand citizens or permanent residents 
· Children who live in NSW. 
 
The link to the South School online enrolment is: 
 https://deniliqsth-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html 
 
Further information about how to use the online enrolment system can be found on the 
department website here  
If, however, you do not feel comfortable completing an application online, a paper copy will be 
available for collection from the front office or can be downloaded from the Department’s going to 
a public school site. 
If you have any questions, contact the school office on 5881 2045. 

Reboot 2020 
Thank you to all our students and families for participating in 
this fun event. Our Reboot exhibition is now back from the 
Peppin Heritage Centre where it was well supported by the 
community.  We received some lovely feedback about this 
initiative and the creativity of our students.  
Students are now able to pick up their boot/shoe from the 
school hall. Could all students please bring in a plastic bag to 
take their art piece home.  
 
Lost Property 
Our lost property containers 
are overflowing. 
If you are missing something, 
please contact the school 
front office, 58812045 and we 
will check the container for 
you. 
 

Canteen Special 
Friday 18th September 
Marafun Lunch Special 

(Orders to be in by 9am Thu 17/9/20) 

Online Ordering is also available. 

  Quesadil1as & Glee Drink $6.00 

  Meat Pie & Glee Drink $6.00 

  Chicken Burger & Glee Drink $6.00 

Please Attach this Order to a Lunch Bag 

Name:                        Class:  

Dates for your Diary - Term 3 

Sept 17th Fishing 4 Friends 

Sept 18th Marafun 

Sept 21st Cross Country 

Sept 24th 
Fishing 4 Friends 
Spelling Bee 
Bush Poetry 

Sept 25th 
Kick The Footy Day 
Last Day of Term 3 

Term 4 

Oct 12th Staff and Students return to school 

https://deniliqsth-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/online-enrolment-for-nsw-public-schools
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment


Assembly Awards 

 
Honour Cards 

Principals  
Honour Cards 

K Klim Amelia Webber 
Oaklee Morrison 
Isla Moodie 

Jed Fitzmaurice 
Harper Bulmer 

K/1 Fahey Jayllum Seely 
Charlie Treble 
Ruby Pawson 

Myla Parker 
Oliver Barling 

1 Freeman Indi Conallin 
Caden Hill 
Samara Munro 

Julia Smith 
Laila White 

2 Wu Ruby Birt 
Kaylee Croaker 
James Sutton 

Vivienne Thomson 
Cooper Pyle 

3 Alcott Declan Thomson 
Madison Keel 
Brittany De Travers 
Archie Beehag 

Seth Fuess 
Danielle Nicholls 

3/4 Gaze Dylan Treble 
Grace Flight 
Sam Conallin 
Callan Glenn 

Bella Hillier 
Olivia De Travers 

4 Pearson Oliver Dunmore 
Hannah Reed 
Linkin Crowe 
Chance Bennett 

Coen Yin 
Hayden Martin 

5 Hoy Bae Willis 
Jobe Free 
Zack Joss 
Hanah Alpen 

Hamish Rhook 
Amelia Spooner 

5 Fearnley Jackson Stevens 
Blade Hetherington 
Addison Hussey 
Brianna Hillman 

Harrison Cowley 
Ashleigh Nicholls 

6 Fitzgibbon Jacob Glenn 
Ano Maunganidze 
Will Whitehorn 
Sophie Tilders 

Tom Wallace 
Aleah Simmons 

6 Trickett Keely Hussey 
Jack Sander 
Blake Marshall 
Mya Crampton 

Harrison Moodie 
Tom Rourke 

 

Congratulations to Dusten and Dylan on  
successfully completing the Multi-lit Program.  

Well done Dusten and Dylan! 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 


